
 

 
Shepparton Notre Junior Football Club 

 

Invitation  
Under 14 Open Training Session for 2018 

 
 
The Shepparton Notre Football Club Under 14 group will be holding a training session on 
Friday the 11th of August, 2017 for players intending to play (Under 14) football during the 
2018 season. 
 
Where: St Brendan’s Oval (Corio Ave Shepparton) 4.30pm until 5.15pm – 11/8/2017 
 
All players who are eligible to play Under 14 football in 2018 are invited to attend. 
 
At the conclusion of the session, parents and players are welcome to attend a junior social 
function at the FJ Edwards Rooms (SFC) Deakin Reserve which will commence at 6.00pm at no 
cost. 
 
For further details please contact President David Harcoan on 0400 211 911. 
 
We look forward to seeing you at this session and being part of our successful junior football 
program in 2018.  
 
GO BEARS. 
 
 
 

      


